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PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with Section 5 of Public Act 267 of 1976, the
Tuscola County Administrator has requested that a closed
session of the Board of Commissioners be scheduled.

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice
The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners
will hold a closed session to consider
labor negotiations during the

Board of Commissioners meeting
on Thursday, December 15, 2016

to begin on or about 9:00 a.m.

The meeting will be held at the
Tuscola County Purdy Building

125 W Lincoln Street, Caro MI

G G
Jodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk
Posted: November 28, 2016




